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Message from William B. Judge, 

Mayor of Barberton 

 

Dear residents,  

 

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays to you and your families. 

2020 has definitely been a year to remember. My hope is that we can look back on all 

the special memories made this year and remember what truly matters most in life.  

In addition to battling the Coronavirus, we also had our share of inclement weather 

events including snow in the spring, an EF-1 tornado, and a dry summer.  I am very 

proud of the resiliency our community has shown throughout this year. Weõve had 

many modifications to make on our how we live our lives, thank you for doing your 

part. Please continue to follow all of the mandates and advisories so that we can slow 

the spread of this virus.  The Coronavirus is far from over, but I believe that we have 

made great strides towards ending this pandemic. 

It is typically easier to complain then compliment.  Letõs spend this holiday season  

remembering the good in our community and those who make a difference to       

improve the Magic City.  

This is the season of giving, in this monthõs edition it discusses the Community-Wide 

Donation Drive, please consider donating for a good cause.  

My administration is working hard to make 2021 a special year.  Not only will we be 

celebrating a new year but 2021 marks Barberton's 130th Anniversary as a City.  We 

will have special programs and events to mark this celebratory anniversary. 

Please have a safe and wonderful holiday season and a very happy New Year. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

Welcome !  

     December Edition   Mayor William B. Judge  

THE BARBERTON 
PRIDE  

 
E-Newsletter 

www.cityofbarberton.com 
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Mayor William B. Judge is pleased to announce that the Community-Wide Collection Drive will continue this 

holiday season. Like past years, the donations will assist the less fortunate throughout the Barberton      

community. The drive will continue through January 31, 2021.  

Items accepted include non-perishable food items and toiletries. All items benefit the Barberton Area     

Community Ministries (BACM) and the Barberton Salvation Army and may be dropped off at City Hall and 

the Lake Anna YMCA. With COVID-19 on the rise, both the Barberton Area Community Ministries and     

Barberton Salvation Army will also be accepting monetary donations in lieu of non-perishables and toiletries. 

To participate as a collection location or make a donation, please email mayor@cityofbarberton.com or call 

330-848-6719. 


